
 

 

 

 

Wednesday, May 18, 2022 

 

 

Dear Lakewood Water District Customer, 

Our records indicate that you are a current participant in the Lakewood Water District Backflow 
Testing program. The purpose of this correspondence is to inform you that the annual fee for 
participating in the program is increasing from $27.00 per backflow assembly per year to $34.00 
per backflow assembly per year. 

In February 2022 the District put the contract out to bid, and the lowest bid came in at a $7.00 
increase per assembly over the previous contract.  

If you wish to continue participating in the District Backflow Testing program, you do not need to 
do anything. Your next test will be conducted as normal and the new $34.00 charge will be 
applied to your water bill. If you wish to discontinue participation in the District Backflow Testing 
Program, please call our office at 253.588.4423, select option 2, and inform the customer 
service member that you wish to be removed from the program. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Christian Fast 
Cross Connection Control Program Manager 
cfast@lakewoodwater.org 
253.588.4423 


